
From: Soura, Christian
To: mseaman@sc.edu <mseaman@sc.edu>

Date: 10/3/2012 3:59:08 PM
Subject: Room for Monday

                Sorry I missed your call earlier (endless budget meetings) – I just caught your message.
 

Thanks again for your help with this.  I’ll likely swing by tomorrow to take a brief look at the room, once you 
know which one it would be, and provided that works on your end.  Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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